
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 
There will be no school Monday and Tuesday of this coming week as Monday is the Martin 

Luther King Jr. holiday and Tuesday is a teacher workday. 

 

Today is the last day of the 2nd quarter. The 3rd quarter will begin on Wednesday of next week. 

Report cards will go home on January 26th.  

 

As we prepare for possible winter weather this weekend, we have taken the opportunity to 

remind students about accessing Canvas for assignments as well as the importance of keeping 

their laptops with them and charged.     

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Thursday of this week against 

Northern Middle School.   

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 


